

Holt Lane Wokingham
Berkshire RG41 1EE
Telephone: 0118 978 0165
Facsimile: 0118 989 0831
holtschool@holt.wokingham.sch.uk



www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\departments\lrc\staff\scholastic book fair letter to non email parents ian 2018 docx

16th January 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Scholastic Book Fair - 30th January to 5th February 2018

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to the Holt Library from 30th January to 5th February. There is a fantastic range of age appropriate books for all abilities so please encourage your daughter to come along at break time or lunch time and buy a new book.

It is possible to buy gift vouchers on the Scholastic website if you would prefer not to give your daughter cash to bring in to school.

The link is: https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers

Many thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Heard

Learning Resource Centre Manager